

Human Spirit Awards "Celebrating the Promise of One Brooklyn Community." Grand Hyatt ● Manhattan Ballroom ● New York City Monday, June 2nd, 2014 ● 6:00-10:00pm

June 3, 2014

Mr. Ben Shavolian Shelter Rock Builder 425 Northern Blvd. Suite 32

Dear Mr. Shavolian:

Great Neck, NY 11021

On behalf of our Board of Directors, staff, and most importantly, the thousands of men, women and children we serve, thank you so much for your support of Brooklyn Community Services Human Spirit Awards, as follows:

Your contribution will help us provide much-needed services that protect and nurture children, promote positive family development, offer educational assistance and vocational training to at-risk, emotionally disturbed adolescents, provide job training and placement to adults with disabilities and help homeless, mentally ill women to secure independent housing in the community.

For more information on our programs, I invite you to visit our website, www.WeAreBCS.org.

Once again, thank you so much for your support of Brooklyn Community Services.

Sincerely,

Marla G. Simpson Executive Director

MS/jp

Thank you for your contribution in the amount of \$1,500.

The per-person cost of the Human Spirit Awards is \$160.

The tax-deductible portion of your contribution is \$1,180.

This letter satisfies IRS requirements for documentation of tax-deductible contributions.

We recommend you retain it as proof of your contribution.